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November 26, 2018 Sara Pleasants (386) 269-3490 
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FDOT to Host Construction Open House for S.R. 21 Improvement Project 
Blanding Boulevard widening project expected to start construction in January 2019 

 
Clay County – The Florida Department of Transportation will host a construction open house 

December 10 to preview upcoming improvements to State Road 21 (Blanding Boulevard) from 

Allie Murray Road to Long Bay Road in Clay County. 

 

The open house will be held at the Middleburg Civic Association, 2102 Palmetto Street, 

Middleburg, FL 32068 from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. FDOT staff and consultants will be available 

to answer questions about the project. 

 

Project improvements include widening the roadway to six lanes, adding four-foot wide bike 

lanes and six-foot wide sidewalks in both directions, replacing traffic signals and street lighting, 

constructing a new drainage system and realigning the Blanding Boulevard/County Road 220 

and Blanding Boulevard/Long Bay Road intersections. 

 

R.B. Baker Construction is the contractor for the $19.1 million project, which is scheduled to 

begin in January 2019 and be completed by spring 2021, weather and schedule permitting.  

 

Public participation is sought without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, 

disability or family status. For more information, contact FDOT toll-free at 800-749-2967.   
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